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The text of a letter dated 13 July 2006 from the Resident Representative of Georgia addressed to the 
Director General is reproduced herewith for the attention of the General Conference.  
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EMBASSY OF GEORGIA TO THE 
REPUBLICS OF AUSTRIA AND HUNGARY 
PERMANENT MISSION OF GEORGIA TO  
THE OSCE AND OTHER INTERNATIONAL  
ORGANIZATIONS IN VIENNA 
 
 
 
 
 
I would like to inform you that despite the serious financial difficulties faced by the Government of 
Georgia over a number of years, the Government remains committed to fulfilling its financial 
obligations to the IAEA, and in this regard, made a payment of over 60 000 EURO to the IAEA in 
April this year. 
 
The Government of Georgia has officially requested the conclusion of a ten year Payment Plan 
Agreement, starting in 2007, to pay off its arrears to the regular budget, as well as a three year 
Payment Plan Agreement to settle its assessed programme costs arrears. 
 
On the basis of these commitments and the recent payment, the Government of Georgia requests the 
restoration of its voting rights at the General Conference in September this year.  
 
 
 
 

(signed)  Victor Dolidze  
 Permanent Representative 
 Ambassador 


